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26th January 2022 
 
Dear Parents, 
  
We have some incredibly exciting news! 
 
Thursday 3rd February marks a very special day- a day very close to Miss Laird’s heart…It is 
HARRY POTTER DAY! Therefore, Miss Laird (arguably the biggest Harry Potter fan in the 
universe), thinks that it is only right that we celebrate it in spectacular fashion!  
 
Those children from Year 5 not attending the residential visit and the whole of Year 6 are 
invited to Woodthorne’s very first Harry Potter Night! Wizard and witch costumes are 
optional- if not, comfy clothing is perfect too. Children who attend after school club are 
asked to bring a change of clothes and extra packed lunch if they wish to go.  
 
Children will go home at normal time, 3:20pm, before returning to school at 4:45pm. If your 
child attends after school club, please send them with a change of clothing and an additional 
packed lunch. We will begin watching the film ‘Harry Potter and the Chamber of Secrets’ at 
5pm. Children will need to be collected from school at 8:30pm from the KS2 hall. 
 
A number of snacks/party food will be available throughout the film, but it is important that 
the children have something for their dinner before returning to school as this will not be a 
meal replacement. Throughout the film, Miss Laird has carefully planned opportunities to 
play games, activities and fun immersive experiences to create a truly memorable evening!  
 
We would love as many of you to join us as possible! In order to facilitate the evening, we 
are asking for a £3 contribution per child to offset the cost of food, decorations, games etc. 
In addition to this, there will be an opportunity for children to have a temporary ’death 
eater’ tattoo transferred onto their forearm (this can be removed with a sponge and soap). 
Please ensure that you provide permission on Parent pay if you are happy for your child to 
have one of these. Please be mindful that we cannot guarantee no allergic reaction 
therefore it is only advised to give permission if you know your child has had temporary 
tattoos before and/or does not have sensitive skin. 
 
We are so excited to launch this event in the hope that many more children leave school 
that evening desperately wanting to delve into the next Harry Potter book and get reading!  
 
We look forward to seeing you there! 
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Yours Faithfully,  
Miss Watts & Miss Laird 
Assistant Headteacher & Y6 Teacher 
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